
 

 

Please turn over for details on how you can support our work 

Dear Friend of CSS, 

I hope this letter finds you well. As a valued friend of Catholic Social Services, we wanted to reach out 
and let you know a little more about our work and this year’s annual appeal.  

What We Achieved Last Year 
Thanks to the kindness and commitment of our donors, in the past year we’ve brought hope to: 

❖ those in Hospitals and Prisons, providing over 5000 hours of chaplaincy support to patients 
and prisoners under stress, their whānau and staff 

❖ over 50 newly-arrived refugees by providing household items and food, and supporting family 
reunifications 

❖ children and adults experiencing grief and loss with over 150 people attending Seasons for 
Growth courses and over 40 Companions trained to work through these issues in school and 
community settings 

❖ over 30 men seeking parenting support, providing training and mentoring to become the Best 
Dads they can be 

❖ Over 60 people seeking accommodation, access to health services, support dealing with 
government agencies, and others with significant needs in our communities.  

The Ongoing Need 
Much has been done but there’s still much to do! We’re committed to expand our reach to meet the 
needs of our communities. 

This is where we humbly ask you to consider supporting our work. 

How You Can Help 
This year we’re asking our Friends to consider helping in one or more of these ways 

1. Donate to our appeal, to fund the important work that we do 

2. Donate some of your time to our work as a volunteer in one of our programmes 

3. Pray for those in need in our communities, and for the work of Catholic Social Services to 
address those needs. 

Your generosity truly makes a difference. Thank you for being a part of our community and for your 
continuing support.  
 
Ngā manaakitanga (with blessings),  

 

 
 
Chris Ward, Director Catholic Social Services



 
 
  

 

 



Bringing hope... to our communities.

Catholic Social Services
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... to parents

... to children
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Make an impact.
Donate today.

Donate online: catholicsocialservices.org.nz/donate
Contact Us: 04-385-8642 | reception@wn-catholicsocialservices.org.nz
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